
Design Began:  December 2019 
Initial Plans: July 2020
Final Plans:  November 2020
Construction to begin:  Fall 2021
Estimated Cost:  $8.1 million

Project Information
The Florida Department of Transportation 
(FDOT) is designing plans to resurface U.S. 1 
from the Brevard County line to South Street in 
Volusia County.  The purpose of this project is to 
rehabilitate about 6.7 miles of asphalt pavement 
through milling and resurfacing to extend the 
service life of the existing roadway. No changes 
to the typical section are proposed.

Necessary roadside improvements such as 
drainage upgrades, guardrail replacement, 
sidewalk reconstruction in certain areas, utility 
coordination, pedestrian/bicycle temporary traffic 
control plans and coordination with Votran 
regarding bus stop locations, landing pads and 
temporary construction are also included.

The FDOT invites your questions and comments 
about this project. Please contact FDOT Project 
Manager Marcus Lisicki, P.E., at 
Marcus.Lisicki@dot.state.fl.us or 386-943-5542

U.S. 1 Resurfacing 
from Brevard 
County Line to 
South Street

Financial Project 
Identification Number:

443813-1

Contact Information:

Frank Caruso, P.E.
Consultant Project Manager - STV Incorporated
111 N. Orange Avenue, Suite 1450, Orlando, FL 32801
321-775-4037
Frank.Caruso@stvinc.com

Marcus Lisicki, P.E.
Florida Department of Transportation Project Manager
719 South Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, FL 32720 
386-943-5542
Marcus.Lisicki@dot.state.�.us  

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national 
origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing 
to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI 
may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI 
Coordinator, at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us
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Additional information about the project is available on the FDOT’s project website at www.cflroads.com/443813-1.


